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April 3, 1981

Mr. Lester L. Kintner

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethseda, MD. 20014

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant - Unit 2
NRC Docket Number 50-341

Subject: Supplemental Response to Item 110.17

Dear Mr., Kintner:

Detroit Edison will provide a supplemental response to item
110.17 in the next FSAR amendment as you requested. The
supplemental response will ke as follows:

"If a crack is detected in & jet pump hold~-down
beam, that beam will be replaced by one of a
suitable material and design before returning
to power operation.”

Very truly yours,

T T o e
N. F, Colbert

Project Engineer
Enrico Fermi 2
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E. Slyder (NUS, Rockville, MD,)
M, Johnson (GE, San Jose, CA.)
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